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From: senate@queensu.ca 
Sent: Thursday, September 09, 2010 3:28 PM 
To: notash@me.queensu.ca 
Cc: jjc@queensu.ca; bala@queensu.ca 
Subject: Referral to SEEC 
Attachments: USAB referral to Senate.docx; USAB Decision May 2010.doc 
 
To:  L. Notash (Chair, SEEC); Copy: J. Christie (Secretary, SEEC), N. Bala (Prof of Law and USAB Chair) 
  
Attached is the Ruling of the University Student Appeal Board (USAB) received from the Board Chair, Prof. N. 

http://www.queensu.ca/secretariat�





